
t1r. Harry Aprahamian 
30 East 81st Street 
New York, New York 10028 

Dear Mr. Aprahamian: 

r1arch 25. 1981 

We gratefully acknowledge your donation in the 
amount of $25.00 (twenty-five dollars) made to the 
Cdt olicos Karekin Hovsepian Library in memory of the 
late Haroutune Hazarian. 

Mr. Hazarian was a true friend of all Armenia s» 
dedicating hi111self to a life-lonq pursuit of dis p­
pearin~ Armenian r:rt and antiquities. His collection 
~sas Horld - famous and it seems highly appropriate that 
his friends no~J r member hiJTl by supporting another il"l­
portant collection, namely the hooks in Armenian and 
on Armenian subjects that fill th~ Catholicos Kareldn 
Hovsepian Library. 

Mr. Hazarian v1i1l be m·issed for much more than 
his special interest, for he was a dear friend to 
many. 

Yours sincerely, 

Hrant Gadari 9i an 
Admi ni st rat or 
St. Vartan Cathedr al 


